
From: Daniel LeBlanc
To:
Subject: RE: [External email] Extreme Disappointment
Date: Saturday, January 23, 2021 4:19:00 AM

Hi Dennis,
 
Thank you for reaching out with your thoughts.
 
I appreciate your respectful tone.
 
Best,
 
Dan LeBlanc
City Councillor, Ward 6
DLeBlanc@regina.ca
306.552.6932
Working for you from Treaty 4 Territory
 

From:  <myvoice@oneclickpolitics.com> 
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2021 1:51 AM
To: Daniel LeBlanc <DLEBLANC@regina.ca>
Subject: [External email] Extreme Disappointment
 

Re: Extreme Disappointment

Dear Councillor Leblanc,

I am writing today to express my extreme disappointment regarding your decision to include
Canadian natural gas and oil producers on the same list as firearms manufacturers, tobacco
companies and pornographers by prohibiting them from supporting any City of Regina events,
sponsorships or naming opportunities.

This is a short-sighted decision that casts aspersions the thousands of Regina and
Saskatchewan residents who earn the incomes in the natural resource industry. The refinery
alone employs thousands.

So I am asking you to reserve course on your decision, to remove Canada’s natural gas and oil
companies from this list and stand up in support of one of our most important sectors.

I await your response.

Sincerely, 
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not open links or
attachments you were not expecting, even from known senders. Contact the TDI
ServiceDesk at 306-777-7980 if the email is suspicious.




